
HAHS MARCHING BAND BOOSTER MEETING 

March 11, 2021 

Attendance: 3 board members, 8 parent members 

Barb Haraschak called meeting to order at 6:34pm.  February minutes were reviewed. There 

were not enough members in attendance to accept the minutes. A quorum for meetings is 10 

members in attendance.   The minutes for December are not accepted as well due to no quorum.   

Treasurer Report:  No report 

President report:  Trip to Knoebles is still in the works.  Now is the time to start thinking about 

nomination of officers and volunteers for committees for the 2021-2022 year.  Please send a 

message to Barb Haraschak at Designs unlimited if you are interested in a postion.   

Committee:  

Fundraising: Victoria candy order is out and Capriotti’s sale will be sent out after Easter.   

Banquet:  The banquet will be held Sunday, May 2nd at Capriott’s in McAdoo.  Time is 5-9pm.  

Due to COVID restrictions, only the band member and parents are allowed to attend.  Please 

watch the REMIND app for the invite and RSVP information. 

Directors report: 

• We still have some great opportunities this month with guest speakers for all of our 

students. We started out strong and had two great guest speakers. We have a lot of 

exciting opportunities in the following weeks. 

• Tentative planning and scheduling has started for next year. Please take a look at the 

calendar as you begin planning your summer. If you have any questions or concerns 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

• Thank you to all of the Band Boosters, Officers, and Committee chairs for their continued 

hard work throughout this year with planning various events and supporting our amazing 

students. 

• There is the potential for parades during Memorial Day weekend. As information 

becomes available I will publish the information to all parents, guardians, and students.  

• As we prepare for next year, students should encourage at least one student to join the 

band next year! 

• Our recruitment video is in process and I am hoping to have the video out after spring 

break. Thank you to everyone who sent in photos. 

• Congratulations to Luke Kranyak and Seth Rockovich on qualifying for the PMEA All-

State  Festival. 

• Congratulations to Luke Kranyak on qualifying for the National Association for Music 

Education All-East Honors Ensemble 

• As we are preparing for in person instruction we are looking at all possibilities for 

playing during the school day, after the school day, and potentially some performances. 

Once more information is available everyone will be updated.  



• Stay strong, stay safe, and stay positive. We got this.  

 

  

New business:  No new business 

Meeting called at 6:45pm by board members, Next meeting is April 8th. 

 


